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Dear Sir, ARC\i\ ,VO 
I am writing to you to out concern for the 

threats . agains t members of CODEPU and the raidi n g 

of i ts off i ces. 

I,therefore,ask you for an immedia t e 

i nvestigation on the source of the threats,and 

for bringing those found responsible to justice. 

Besides,I entreat you that adequate step be 

taken to protect the lives and physical integrity 

of a l l me mbers of CODEPU. 

I also urge your government to take measures LO 

ensure that members of human rights groups are 

able to conduct their legitimate activitie s 

without fear of reprisal . 

Sincerly yours, 
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